[image: image1.jpg]Cipsore Ml



[image: image2.jpg]¢, CO
N 0¢

Q& ArTsMARK —
F

AWARD

& Q
VoL A



Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

13th September 2019


[image: image3.png]NCFE ENDORSED

@
® B;?G‘.BIG AWARD
oY -





Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for using their imagination.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Will Arrowsmith    Year 2:  Grace Deeley   Year 3: Isaac Richardson       Year 4:  Ethan White            Year 5:
Matty Hayat-Munroe
Year 6:
Jamie Robson
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 and 2 for 100% attendance again this week.  
School Council Elections 

We are so proud of all the children for their positive involvement in our School Council Elections.

School Councillors for September 2019 – July 2020 are:
	Class
	

	Year 1
	Hannah Butler and Rhys Mason

	Year 2
	Bella White and George Best 

	Year 3
	Ella Watson and Tobi Elliott

	Year 4
	Jessica Walton and Alfie Bell

	Year 5
	Jasleen Grewal and Lewis Marshall 

	Year 6
	Abbie Landells and Dylan Bowman 


Safeguarding children everywhere

Portobello Primary School is committed to keeping children safe.  If you have any concerns around a child please contact one of our Designated Staff: Mrs Humphrey or Mrs Brooks.  
If you are unsure how to access these members of staff please ask at the school office.
Go Smarter survey from Gateshead Council
We are keen to hear from parents and carers about how they travel and what barriers they face when choosing how to travel to school. We have set up a survey www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooltravel and ask that you complete this by Friday 25th October. We have 3x £20 shopping vouchers available in a random prize draw for those who complete the survey. 

Admission for Reception Class 2020  

You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
The closing date for returning application forms is 15 January 2020
Admission to Gateshead Secondary Schools Sept 2020 – Year 6 pupils  
You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions
Closing date for returning application forms is 31 October 2019
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